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Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: FONOM Update

-------- Original message -------- 
From: FONOM Office/ Bureau de FONOM <fonom.info@gmail.com>  
Date: 2023-10-01 8:38 p.m. (GMT-05:00)  
To:  
Subject: FONOM Update  
 
Good Day  
 
The FONOM Board would like to inform our members that its website, www.fonom.org, has been 
updated with our AMO Policy documents and our 2022-2023 Audited Financial Statements. The 
Board would like to thank those Members who provided information, to help in the creation of 
our Health Unit and School Board Trustee Election Policy documents. 
 
We would also like to remind our Membership that next year's FONOM Annual Conference will be 
held in Sudbury next May.   
 

The 2024 Annual FONOM Conference 
will be held in Greater Sudbury, Ontario 

at the Holiday Inn and Suites (1696 Regent Street) (705-522-3000) 

 May 6th – May 8th, 2024 (*NEW DATE*) 
We will host over 300 delegates, which included Northern Ontario municipal politicians, senior 

municipal, provincial ministers, and government staff. Participating in the conference is an 
excellent opportunity for vendors, suppliers, and professionals to reach out to local decision-

makers and show their support for Northern Ontario. 

 
 
Talk soon, Mac. 
 
Mac Bain 
Executive Director  
The Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities  
615 Hardy Street    North Bay, ON, P1B 8S2   
Ph. 705-498-9510 
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